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Improvements: 

• The ability to be able to open an event registration if Driver has subsequently deleted the car 
they entered the event with. 

• Linked vehicles will now be removed rather than deleted from the MotorSport Online system. 
This means that the vehicle details are still held within the MotorSport Online database even 
though it has been removed from an individual profile. This provides for the reallocation of the 
vehicle to a new owner if found in the future. 

 
Bugs Resolved 

• The inclusion of the phone number of the second Steward (when appointed) will now be 
displayed on the Event permit. 

 
Known Bugs that we are working on: 

• The ability for an unregistered Co-driver to be entered in an event by the Primary Driver. This 
was stopped and resolved during the Documentation but should have been stopped earlier. 

• Some offline functions are currently not working consistently for some Clubs. 
• There have been some issues noted with the attachments of documents to a Clerks of the 

Course report. It currently requires the Clerks of the Course to upload and save each 
document individually to the report. 

• The ability for some competitors to be able to adjust the number of entries and therefore zero 
out the entry fee on an event entry. This is getting resolved at Documentation, but a solution is 
being worked on to remove this bug. 

• Licence renewal notifications are not being received by all license holders once the ability to 
renew the licence is available. 

 
Future Improvements noted: 

• The ability to provide attachments to the Entry Email database. Currently, this can only be 
done by uploading the document to the MSOL Club document area and then hyperlinking it to 
the email. 

• Improved access levels for Clerk of the Courses to provide for better visibility particularly at 
ClubSport level events. 

• Adjustments are being to the content of some of the automated confirmation emails produced 
by the system. 

• Inclusion of both the Region and the Supplementary Regulations on the Event Card in the 
MotorSport New Zealand calendar to provide more information without having to start the entry 
or Expression of Interest process. 

• Improvements to the downloadable Entry list available to the Club to provide more data such 
as individual vehicle details, cleaner transponder number information, competition licence 
number and expiry date along with club membership information. 

 


